
A message from ROSELAND SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Highlights from Thursday, November 17th Board of Education Meeting 
  
Board Approved 

• Award of Request for Proposal and Appointment of Board Attorney -- Anthony Sciarrillo of Sciarillo, 
Cornell, Merlino, McKeever & Osborne, LLC 

• 2016 Financial Audit 
• Library Volunteers for 2016-2017 
• Substitute School Nurse for 2016-2017 -- Ms. Shirley Bush 
• State-mandated updates to policies and regulations 

Guest Presenters included 

• Mr. Giumara and students sharing their Mock Election project 
• Mrs. Piscitello and Mr. Giumara sharing highlights from Tuesday's Veterans' Day program 

Superintendent Somers shared information about 

• The Positive School Committee 
• 2016 PARCC Presentation  

Business Administrator Bohm provided an update on  

• televising Board meetings: a parent survey to follow 
• 2016 Financial Audit: minor recommendations for adjustments, high praise for Mr. Bohm 

The next regularly scheduled Board meeting is Thursday, December 8, 2016.  
  
Have a Happy and Healthy Thanksgiving Celebration! 
  
Roseland Board of Education Community Relations Committee 

 


